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SAPC e-Note

Dear Pharmacy Professionals,
SAPC e-Note: SCHEDULED SAPC SYSTEMS DOWNTIME

Please note that the SAPC systems downtime is scheduled to take place on the following dates
and times:

e 05 June 2025 from 16H00 pm to 08HOO am on 06 June 2025
e 06 June 2025 from 17H00 pm to 08HOO am on 07 June 2025

If you experience any technical issues, please do not hesitate to contact SAPC
at customercare@sapc.za.org.

Yours sincerely,

Vincent Tlala
Registrar/CEO
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